
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Ruth Brandwein 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 2:54 PM 
'Ruth Brandwein ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Proposed rate increases for FPL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07910-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Ruth Brandwein <rbrand24@aol.com > 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 2:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed rate increases for FPL 

As an 81 year old customer of FPL for almost two decades, and on a fixed income, I want to go on record in strong 
opposition to the proposed increase in electric bills by nearly 20% over the next four years. FPL has a monopoly in the 
marketplace 
Your responsibility is to us, the taxpayers, not FPL and its parent company NextEra, which is one of the Nation's largest 
and most profitable energy companies. Your agency is the only one that regulates what they can charge. 

Please reject Florida Power & Light's proposed increase in our electricity bills! 

Ruth Brandwein 
1503 Clower Creek Dr. HA 162 
Sarasota, FL 34231 
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